
Public Notice 
 

On March 30, 2021, George S. Flinn, Jr., licensee of WPGF-LP (Channel 
6), Memphis, Tennessee, filed an application with the Federal Communications 
Commission for renewal.  Members of the public wishing to view this application 
or obtain information about how to file comments and petitions can visit 
www.fcc.gov/stationsearch, and search in the list of WPGF-LP‘s filed 
applications. 
  

 


